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24/10/2022  09:52:162022/2529/P COMMNT Anke Lueddecke This planning application makes many references to sustainability and energy efficiency measures, including 

water preservation. However, the proposed plans show a basement pool and plunge pool, the existence of 

which seems to contradict the claims that the new building will be energy efficient. The council's planners 

should take the environmental impact of constructing and maintaining a private swimming pool into account, in 

the face of the global climate crisis.
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